
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

News Release 
08/26/2013 

 

 

Sheriff Lavender reports that his Detective Division has filed Aggravated Robbery 

Charges on two people in Friday afternoon’s incident on St. Rt. 138.  

 

The two are identified as 25 year old Brody B. McGraw and 32 year old Maxine E. 

Conley. The two are still currently being held in Montgomery County Jail on 

separate charges and are awaiting extradition to Ross County.  

 

The Detectives Division continues to investigate and further felony charges are 

likely.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


